[Principal's Name]  
[School's Name]  
[School's Address]  
[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Principal's Name],

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am a representative of the local Cub Scouts, Pack [Pack Number], which serves the [School's Name] community. I am writing to request your support in allowing us to conduct a recruitment drive at [School's Name] this fall.
Cub Scouting is a program that offers young boys and girls from kindergarten through fifth grade the opportunity to engage in various educational and recreational activities. Through Cub Scouting, children develop important life skills, build lasting friendships, and learn the value of community service. Our goal is to help them grow into responsible, self-reliant, and confident individuals.
We are seeking your permission to recruit new members by giving brief presentations in classrooms and/or setting up an informational table on school grounds during a designated time. Here’s how we propose to conduct our recruitment efforts:
1. Classroom Talks (3 minutes or less): With the cooperation of teachers, we would like to visit classrooms to briefly speak to students about the exciting opportunities in Cub Scouting. These presentations would be brief, engaging, and age appropriate.
2. Information Table: Alternatively, we could set up a table in a common area, such as the cafeteria or at a school event, where students and parents can learn more about Cub Scouting, ask questions, and sign up for more information.
3. Distribution of Flyers: With your approval, we would also like to distribute informational flyers to students to take home to their parents, detailing upcoming informational meetings and sign-up events.
We believe that the values and skills promoted through Cub Scouting align closely with the educational goals of [School's Name]. By supporting our recruitment efforts, you would be providing your students with access to a program that complements their academic learning with character development, leadership skills, and outdoor adventures.
We are committed to working closely with you to ensure that our presence at [School's Name] is positive and beneficial for all involved. We would be happy to discuss this proposal further at your convenience and address any questions or concerns you may have.
Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to the possibility of partnering with [School's Name] to bring the benefits of Cub Scouting to more children in our community.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]  
Cub Scout Pack [Pack Number]  
[Your Email Address]  
[Your Phone Number]
